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Maureen Clor-Corrion

From: Maureen <info@scheurer.org>
Sent: Saturday, August 01, 2020 8:29 AM
To: Maureen Clor-Corrion
Subject: Country Gardens August Newsletter
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Happy August from Country Gardens 
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Our August Spotlight belongs to resident Dorothy 

Hensel.  She has been a resident here since 2018.  We 

asked her some questions and here is what she had to 

say: 

 

Where did you move from? 

"I have lived in Sebewaing my entire married life." 

 

What is your favorite thing about Country Gardens? 

"Love the employees very easy to get along with and they 

help out whenever you need it." 

 

What is your favorite past-time? 
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"I enjoy gardening, flower arranging, and sewing.   

 

Please share a fun fact about yourself: 

"Every year I went to Florida we had a home.  I have also 

been to Hawaii." 

 

Happy Birthday Jan!  
 

 

Happy Birthday Lois!  

 

 

Happy Birthday Judy!  
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Happy Birthday Chief!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our annual Mother's Day 

Tea back in May had to be 

cancelled due to the Covid 

19 pandemic.  However, in 

July we decided to go 

ahead with the tea and 

invited all the residents.  We 

had a great time!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

We celebrated 4th of July 

with an afternoon on the 

porch.  The residents 

made lots of noise with 

pop-its.  Happy 4th of 

July!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4th of July was a big 

celebration here at Country 

Gardens.  Shout-out to Lisa, 

Betsy and Becky for a great 
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The residents enjoyed a 

treat of Cracker Jacks on 

the patio.  They learned the 

history of the old fashioned 

treat enjoyed by millions of 

baseball fans over many 

generations.   

 

  

 

Click here for August 
Activity Calendar  

 

 

 

noon meal.  A spirited bingo 

game followed in the 

afternoon.     

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

One of our residents Miss 

Cora has a sign right 

outside her door.  When I 

am out walking I purposely 

walk to her door to read the 

message.  Sometimes, it is 

just what I need and 

sometimes it is just what 

the world needs.  In all of 

our folks of a "certain 

generation" there is so 

much wisdom that needs to 

be shared.  So, now I get to 

share these messages with 

all of you.    
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